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Starfire Minerals Inc. (“Starfire” or the “Company”) announces the resignation of Mr. Greg MacRae as 

a director of the Company effective November 29, 2012.  The management and board of directors of 

Starfire thank Mr. MacRae for his many years of service and contributions to the Company.   

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

STARFIRE MINERALS INC. 

 

 

 

 

 “Dan Mosher”   

Dan Mosher, President & CEO 
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